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The 12th Annual Lew Evans Scholarship

Golf Tournament & Bar-B-Que

Thursday May 13, 2010

Reservations will be awarded on a first come first serve basis with accompanying checks.

Beer and soft drinks provided throughout the tournament.

 Dinner will be served at 6:00pm, followed by the awards ceremony.

The format will be a Four Person Captain’s Choice with each member of the team hitting a drive, then the team picks the best ball, and each member of the team plays from that point, then picks the best ball, etc. until the ball is in the hole.  Prizes will be awarded to each team member of the top three teams.  Closest to the pin and longest drives will be awarded individual prizes. Goodie Bags for all golfers.

Location:

Ashley Plantation
Check-in time:
12:00 pm to 12:45 pm   ~ Shotgun Start at 1:00pm
Cost:


Before May 1, 2010:
*4 person Team = $425.00

*Individual = $125.00

Mulligans (1/person) = $5.00 each

String (1/team, used only once) = $10.00 each

Red Tee (1/person) = $5.00 each

“The Whole Enchilada” = $450.00 (4 person team, 4 mulligans, 4 red tees, 1 string)

After May 1, 2010

*4 Person Team =$450.00 per team

*Individual = $125.00 per person

Mulligans (1/person) = $5.00 each

String (1/team, used only once) = $10.00 each

Red Tee (1/person) = $5.00 each

(*Includes Range balls, box lunch & 2 Dinner tickets per golfer)

Deadline:
May 1, 2010 for discounted rates; May 13, 2010 for non-discounted rates.

Please fax or e-mail entry form to:


Please mail check to:
Patrick Murdock  





Trane

phone:  540-563-2828




        ATTN: Patrick Murdock

fax:  540-366-4958





2343 Highland Farm Road

e-mail:  pmurdock@trane.com



Roanoke, VA 24017

All proceeds go to the ASHRAE College Scholarship Fund

My Company will participate:
Before May 1, 2010
(”The Whole Enchilada”  ~ $450

(  Hole Sponsor  ~ $75







( Individual ~ $125







After May 1, 2010:







( Foursome ~ $450







( Individual ~ $125







(”The Whole Enchilada”  ~ $500
· Dinner Tickets ~ $15.00 per person  

   (children under 12 free)

My company would like to donate gifts for  ( Goodie bags or  ( Door Prizes

Company Name: 





                               





  
Contact Name:  





                          







Address:  





                          







Phone number:  

       



Fax number: 

       




E-mail address:  







                          




Please submit names & handicap below for golf:

1) 


                



2) 


                   



3) 



             


4) 
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May 20, 2010 Joint Meeting and Construction Networking Event.

The AlA Blue Ridge is hosting a joint meeting with allied professional organizations in southwest Virginia. This
networking event is scheduled for May 20, 2010 and will be in the Grand Ballroom at the Vinton War Memorial.
The Ballroom will accommodate up to 400 people.

An extended social is planned from 5:30 to 7:00 with heavy hors d'oeuvres, a cash bar and live music to allow
time for networking. The social will be followed by a featured speaker from 7:00 to 8:00.

The cost to attend is tentatively set at $25.
Organizations Invited to participate:

AGC, USGBC, NAWIC, ASID, ASCE, ASHRAE, IES, ACI, CSI, VRMCA, ASLA, ASPE.
Participating organizations are encouraged to set up a display and materials promoting their organization.

Speaker
Virginia Governor Bob McDonald has been invited to speak. He has not yet confirmed.

Should the Governor not be able to attend or if his planned remarks are brief, Tom Starbuck, AIA will make a
presentation titled: Reconstruction of Afghanistan.

Tom is an architect recently returned from Afghanistan where he was an officer with the Army Corp of
Engineers. His stories and photographs give new insight and perspective into the people of Afghanistan and
the work to rebuild the country. No matter your politics, Tom’s presentation is moving and thought provoking.

Sponsors:

To help defray the cost of the meetings, AIA Blue Ridge is seeking sponsors for the networking event.
Sponsorship is tentatively set at $750 per sponsor. Sponsor logo and name will be displayed on all materials
and announcements associated with the meeting including the AIA Blue Ridge web site, AIABlueRidge.org.
Sponsorship includes attendance for 2 representatives and sponsors will be able to set up a display and
distribute materials at the meeting. Sponsors will receive a copy of the attendance list.

AlA Blue Ridge is requesting that each organization that participates provide at least one sponsorship, either
directly though their organization or by proxy through a firm, business or vendor promoting a product or
service.

Contact:

For more information, questions or to become a sponsor contact either:

William (Bill) R. White, AlA President, AIA Blue Ridge at wrw1@aiablueridge.org (276) 685-9565

or
Larry Hasson, AlA, Vice President AlA Blue Ridge and program chair at LHASSON@DEWBERRY.COM
(434) 792-5952




This year, the Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE would like to highlight a few of our long standing members in our monthly newsletter.   Our intent is to how ASHRAE has evolved over the years and where it is headed in the future.   This month we are featuring gary seek.  Thank you for your participation gary!
1)  How long have you been a member of the Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE?

Answer: Continuous since 1982-83 membership year.
2) What are the most dramatic changes you have noticed in ASHRAE since you first became a member?

Answer: ASHRAE has moved from groups of local influence makers to a much more national/international policy-making society.
3) What is the biggest highlight of your ASHRAE membership thus far?

Answer: Really two (2) highlights:  A: Retention of Star Award signals the solidarity of ALL HVAC/R engineers in our chapter; prideful of founders efforts starting our chapter and recognition of importance that current members place on keeping our chapter strong.  B: Student Scholarship Program funded by Annual Lew Evans Golf and BBQ social events.
4) How has your participation in the Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE positively affected your career?

Answer:  My acceptance into local ASHRAE chapter signaled a willingness of senior members of Chapter and engineering community at large to allow me to participant and grow in a technical industry where knowledge and understanding is rewarded with trust and friendship.

5)  If you could give one piece of advice to someone starting a new career in the HVAC industry, what would it be?

Answer:  First strive to understand HVAC systems without bias for different methods.  Only when the basics are firmly understood can evaluation of better methods be applied.
6) Do you feel that the HVAC industry is moving in the right direction with regards to sustainable design and energy efficiency? Why or why not?

Answer:  I am more excited about the future of good HVAC application and design than ever before.  ASHRAE standards now provide rules for energy conservation, coupled with methods and formula for actual implementation.  Incorporation of ASHRAE Standards into state and local building codes will insure our nation will attain better energy efficiency while providing the most comfortable buildings in the world; all of this done with longer-lived and greater sustainable structures now and in the future.
7) What do you believe the legacy of the Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE should be? 

Answer:  The Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE must continue to offer a safe and sociably acceptable environment for new people in the HVAC/R industry.  Local chapter meetings and exchanges of information are one of the most important means for our industry to attract successful members no matter the knowledge and understanding level.  Local Chapter membership establishes pathways for individual growth and success while under local and national expert guidance.    
THANK YOU TO OUR HISTORIAN MELISSA FULLER FOR HER HARD WORK WITH THE INTERVIEWS AND QUESTIONNAIRE!!!
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President's Corner


					


	Greetings!  I can’t believe it is time for our last meeting of the year, time has really flown.  Our final meeting will feature a long time member and key contributor to the Roanoke chapter.  James Sledd will be giving us insight on successful commissioning.  James has extensive experience in commissioning and the relation-ships that must exist between all involved parties.   This lunch meeting will be a great learning tool for all and will also earn you continuing education credits.


	I would like to thank all of you that attended our student scholarship meeting last month, we had a great turnout.  I would especially like to thank Tom Brannen for speaking.


	The golf tournament is also upon us.  This tournament funds our scholarships each year and I’d like to encourage all of you to put together a team or sponsor a hole.  This is a great way for us to give back to our HVACR community.


	I’d like to thank all of you for a very rewarding year as your president.  Patrick Murdock has been working hard to ready himself to lead our chapter as next year’s President.   If you or someone you know would like to get more involved in ASHRAE, please let one of us know.


	Have a great summer and we hope to see you at this month’s meeting & Golf Tournament!


					-Jeff Consroe





				





May MEETING








May 11th, 2010 @ Hotel Roanoke





Successful Commissioning





Speaker: James Sledd – AECOM





AGENDA:


11:45 – Registration


12:00 – Lunch/Presentation





Please let us know if you plan to attend by 


May 6th.


TO Kyle Longbrake:


E-mail:  �HYPERLINK "mailto:Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com"�Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com�


Phone: 540-857-3328


Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site, 


see link below:


�HYPERLINK "http://ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration-form1.htm"�http://ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration-form1.htm�











MARK YOUR CALENDERS:





�





Board of Governors Meeting 


May 11th 11:00am @ Hotel Roanoke








Lew Evans Scholarship Golf Tournament


Thursday May 13th – INFO BELOW!





SPONSOR THE OPEN BAR AT DINNER MEETINGS FOR $150














OUR MAY MEETING WILL HONOR OUR PAST PRESIDENTS!!!





All Past Presidents Get In For 


FREE!





� EMBED Unknown ���








ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2008– 2009 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


			Phone:	Email:


President	Jeff Consroe		540-797-7899	�HYPERLINK "mailto:jeff@breeden-collier.com"�jeff@breeden-collier.com�	


Pres.-Elect	Patrick Murdock	540-563-2828	�HYPERLINK "mailto:pmurdock@trane.com"�pmurdock@trane.com�


Vice Pres.	Kyle Longbrake	540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com"�Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com�


Treasurer	Rick Hughes		540-772-2065	�HYPERLINK "mailto:rhughes@lpa-inc.com"�rhughes@lpa-inc.com�


Governor	Jason Price		540-342-5498	�HYPERLINK "mailto:jason.price@ies-co.com"�jason.price@ies-co.com�


Governor	Roger Jones		540-890-7114	�HYPERLINK "mailto:rjones5632@aol.com"�rjones5632@aol.com�


Governor 	Tom Brannen		540-362-0021	�HYPERLINK "mailto:tebrannen@cox.net"�tebrannen@cox.net�





		


2008 – 2009 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





		Phone:		Email:


Shenandoah


Section	  Jeff Clinton	540-248-9207		�HYPERLINK "mailto:jeffery.clinton@mcquay.com"�jeffery.clinton@mcquay.com�


Membership	  Jeff Consroe		540-797-7899	�HYPERLINK "mailto:jeff@breeden-collier.com"�jeff@breeden-collier.com�


Student


Activities       Sean Mallahan	540-265-4444     �HYPERLINK "mailto:smallahan@hurdandobenchain.com"�smallahan@hurdandobenchain.com�





Technology


Transfer	  Kyle Longbrake	540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com"�Kyle.Longbrake@aecom.com�


Historian	  Melissa Fuller		540-342-6001	�HYPERLINK "mailto:mfuller@spectrumpc.com"�mfuller@spectrumpc.com�	





Research


Promotion	  Dan Lieber	        540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:Daniel.Lieber@aecom.com"�Daniel.Lieber@aecom.com�


Newsletter	  Patrick Murdock	540-563-2828        �HYPERLINK "mailto:pmurdock@trane.com"�pmurdock@trane.com�


Home page	  James Sledd		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:James.Sledd@aecom.com"�James.Sledd@aecom.com�


     





						





Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter may send the information to:





Patrick Murdock


2343 Highland Farm Road


Roanoke, VA 24017





E-mail:  pmurdock@trane.com


Phone:  540.563.2828


Fax:  540.366.4958





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











Attention Members:


Interested in SAVING MONEY?





STAR Cards are available for purchase.  Pay Now and SAVE Later!





$50.00 STAR Card – Admission to any three meetings





$100.00 STAR Card – Admission to any six meetings








Want to SAVE Even MORE MONEY?





In support of the society game (Greening ASHRAE Meetings and Expositions) Plan, The Roanoke Chapter will offer discounts on members who carpool or use alternative transportaion to attend meetings.





$2.00 discount for driving a carpool.





$1.00 discount for any of the following:


riding in a carpool


walking


biking


ride public transportaion


drive hybrid vehicles


drive alternative fueled vehicles





Be sure to let Rick Hughes know if you qualify for the meeting discount when you pay for the meeting.








HIRING OR LOOKING FOR HELP?





The Roanoke ASHRAE Chapter will list your advertisement for $20/month in our newsletter and on our website.





Please contact Patrick Murdock if you or your company is interested!
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